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6th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Indoor Sportshall Athletics Regional Competition  

 

Congratulations to all the children for their fantastic achievement in winning the Wokingham District 

Indoor Athletics competiton last term.  They will now go on to represent Wokingham in the Regional final 

which is on Friday 6th March 2020. 

 

The competition will be at St. Bartholomew’s School, Newbury RG14 6JP.  We have booked a bus to take 

the children to and from the competiton as there is no room for parents to spectate and support the team. 

 

The bus will pick up the children from school at 7.30am and will arrive back approximately at 4.30pm.  We 

will update you all via ParentMail if there are any delays/changes to the timings.   

 

As we have both Y3/4 and Y5/6 teams the children should bring a book, colouring or other activities as 

they will need to remain in the hall whilst the other team is competing.  Y3/4 will be competing in the 

morning and Y5/6 in the afternoon. 

 

Please complete the EV2 Parental Consent Form under the forms section of ParentMail by Friday 28th 

February 2020 even if your child is unable to take part (select no in the consent box – if we have not 

received your form by 28th February we will assume your child is unable to take part and their place 

will be offered to another child).   

 

Children will need:  

- St. Paul’s PE kit (plain white t-shirt, navy blue shorts) with clean trainers suitable for indoor use.  

They will need to wear school shoes on the bus, to and from the sports hall; 

- a packed lunch and plenty of snacks  

- a water bottle;  

- a black or navy sweatshirt and coat to wear in case of bad weather.  

 

We will provide Wokingham District team shirts on the day which the children can keep after the 

competition. 

 

Yours sincerely 
C Foster 
 

Mrs C Foster 

PE and Games Coordinator 
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